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SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

THURSDAY, OCTOER 12, 2017                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

Thurs. 10/12  Attention seniors:  Do you want to learn more about FAFSA and the different 

types of aid you can qualify for?  Join us tonight at 6:00 p.m. in the theater - for 

the English presentation – or in Room 362 for the Spanish presentation.  For 

more information, please check out our website.  See you there! 

Thurs. 10/12  Do you want to save a life?  If so, come sign up for our semi-annual blood 

drive in the theatron at break.  The blood drive will be held on October 25
th

.  

Remember, you must be at least 17 years old and over 110 pounds to 

participate.  Hope to see you there! 

Thurs. 10/12  Hey, NHS members!  We will be having a meeting in the theater at lunch 

today.  There will be a guest speaker, so don’t be late! 

Fri. 10/13  Attention seniors:  Look for the following colleges on campus this week:  Navy 

will be on campus today and Notre Dame de Namur University will be here 

tomorrow.  They will be here at lunch in front of the College and Career 

Center.  Also, don't forget the last CSUF workshop is today.  Please note that 

the rooms have been changed to 361 and 362. See you there! 

Fri. 10/13  Attention all CSF members:  Make sure you fill out the form on Google 

Classroom and pay for your shirts at the Activities window by next Friday, 

October 20
th

.   

Thurs. 10/12  Hey, Raiders!  Make sure you come out to the first choir show of the year 

today.  Our Solo Showcase will feature music by the Sonora Concert Choir as 

well as solos by Breanna Castro, Melody Woods, Susan Lopez, Maddie Reasin, 

and more.  Tickets are only $3.00 or two for $5.00.  Come and enjoy a fantastic 

night of music tonight at 7:00 p.m. in the theater! 

Thurs. 10/12  Attention all JV boys’ soccer players:  There is a mandatory meeting in Coach 

Witt’s room today at lunch!  All JV boys’ soccer players need to be in Witt’s 

room at the beginning of lunch today! 

Thurs. 10/12  Attention all juniors:  Please pick up your class sweatshirts today!  Those with 

ASB cards may pick theirs up at break and all others may pick theirs up at 

lunch.  Make sure you bring your I.D. card with you to pick up your class 

sweatshirt! 

 

Welcome to 

the jUngle 


